
 

 

 

 
 
To: Local Educational Agency Leads, Directors of Nonpublic Schools   
 

Route to: Principals, School Nurses, Staff Involved with Community Outreach, Students, Guardians and Parents 
 

From:    Liz Graham, Chief Executive Officer 
180 Turning Lives Around/Second Floor 

 

Date:   September 4, 2024  
 

RE:  2ND FLOOR app virtual launch invitation 

 

Dear colleague, 
 
Exciting news! 2NDFLOOR is offering youth another way to connect to emotional and mental health support – with an 
app!  
 
Just like its text and phone hotline, and its online messaging capability, the 2ND FLOOR app includes a message board and 
option to access a counselor for immediate intervention 24/7/365! 
  
Spread the news!  
 
On Thursday, September 12th at 4:00pm, we’re hosting a virtual launch party for this important resource.  
 
Please share the attached flyer with students, school professionals and parents.   
 
We want New Jersey’s youth to know ‘It only takes a second.’ 2NDFLOOR is here to help! 
 



 

 
 


